
 

 

 

The Washington State Tree Fruit Association has developed posters for tree fruit orchards and 

packinghouses, designed to enhance food safety training efforts. These posters were produced with 

WSDA Produce Safety Program Grant funding. 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

These posters are proprietary information of Washington State Tree Fruit Association. Disclosure, copying, distribution, 
sale or taking of any action regarding the contents of these posters – except its direct delivery to the intended recipient – 
is strictly prohibited. These posters are not intended to be distributed to any third party without the written consent of 
Washington State Tree Fruit Association. These posters have been offered for their immediate use in orchards and 
packinghouses, and not for inventory purposes.  

The recipient understands that the use of WSTFA’s posters constitutes acceptance of the above conditions. On this basis, 
WSTFA is pleased to be able to provide our training materials. 


